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Financial Summary 
Currently NSG have projected funds available (after commitments) of approximately 
$9,011.95. This includes income pending from 2 BBQ’s this term, the Mocktail Event, 
the Monster Raffle and the Mother’s Day raffle. 
 
 
 
Performance  
 
The girls have been playing very well. Currently the Firsts, Seconds, 8B and 8C teams 
remain undefeated. Fabulous work girls! 
 
 
 
 
Events 
 
There will be 2 more home games in Term 2, with the NSG doing a BBQ at each, as 
well as a car wash at one of those games on Pink Day as fundraisers.  
 
The NSG hosted a Mocktail function (with mocktails and food prepared by Grade 11 
and 12 HLT students) as a fundraiser on Friday 11 May at 5.30pm. It was a great night 
enjoyed by just over 50 students and family members. The HLT department and 
students are to be congratulated for the delicious mocktails and food, as well as their 
very professional waitering/waitressing skills. 
 
 



 

 
Two of the grades 9 netball girls enjoying a Mocktail! 
 
The NSG is jointly running the JTAS canteen (with the JSSG) on 25 May 2018 as a 
fundraiser. It should be a busy day with over 1000 (hopefully hungry) students 
competing. 
 
The NSG is also handing out water at the Queensland Half Marathon at Sandgate on 3 
June 2018 as a fundraiser. 
 
 
 
 
Help Needed/Offering 
Nothing to add this month. 
 
 
 
 
 
Compiled by: Fiona Chapman, NSG President 


